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Good morning, Krista –
 
Thank you for circulating the Zoning By-law Amendment File No.: D14-KOE-03-25 for
review.  Please accept this as a formal response from Kawartha Pine Ridge District
School Board (KPRDSB).  KPRDSB has reviewed the application and has not identified
any concerns or issues related to our mandate with the proposed amendment.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Jeannette Thompson
Jeannette Thompson, BSc, MCIP, RPP
Manager, Planning Services
Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board
1994 Fisher Drive  Peterborough, ON  K9J 6X6
 705.742.9773 x 2169 | 1.877.741.4577 x 2169
www.kprschools.ca 
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From: Krista Metcalfe <kmetcalfe@cramahe.ca> 
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 11:29 AM
To: circulations@wsp.com; yearwooda@northumberland.ca; LandUsePlanning@HydroOne.com;
planning@ltc.on.ca; Jeannette Thompson <jeannette_thompson@kprdsb.ca>;
kevhickey@pvnccdsb.on.ca; notifications@enbridge.com; Cramahe WTP <wwt@cramahe.ca>;
Nathan Proctor <nproctor@cramahe.ca>; circulations@mmm.ca;
Executivevp.lawanddevelopment@opg.com; planninganddevelopment@bell.ca;
technicalservices@lusi.on.ca; Matt Halmasy <mhalmasy@cramahe.ca>; Tim Gilligan
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<tgilligan@cramahe.ca>; Nicole Newton <nnewton@cramahe.ca>; kensitn@northumberland.ca;
tjc@designplan.ca; Heather McColl <Heather@cramahe.ca>
Subject: D14-KOE-03-25

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Good morning,
 
Attached you will find the Notice of Complete Application and Public meeting for Zoning
By-Law Amendment D14-KOE-03-25. This file is going to Public meeting on Tueday
March 11th and Committee of the Whole on Tuesday April 8th. If you are able to get me
comments by Wednesday March 6th for the Public meeting that would be greatly
appreciated, if that is not possible I will require comments by no later than Wednesday
April
 
Krista Metcalfe
 
Krista Metcalfe,
Planning Cooridinator

Township of Cramahe
1 Toronto Street, Box 357
Colbrone, ON,
K0K 1S0
Phone: 905-355-2821 ext 227
Email: kmetcalfe@cramahe.ca

 ** Please note our change in office hours - Monday to Thursday 8:30am - 5:00pm, Friday 8:30am -
12:30pm **
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